
Der Kanzler 

 

Universität zu Köln 

Universität zu Köln • Abteilung Internationale Beziehung • Victoria Busch • Universtitätsstraße 22 a •50937 Köln 

― 

― 

  
Universität zu Köln 
Ms. Victoria Busch 
International Office 
Universitätsstraße 22 a 
50937 Köln 
 
Telefon: +49 221 470-1394 
CologneSummerSchools@verw.uni-koeln.de 

www.colognesummerschools.uni-koeln.de 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cologne Summer School on Challenges and 
Opportunities for a Multilingual Society – 
Movement, Migration, Languages, Psychology, 
and Education   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cologne, December 5, 2017  

 
Dear Partners, 
 

On behalf of Dr. Bildhauer, Head of the International Office, the Dean of the 
Faculty of Arts and Humanities, Prof. Dr. Monika Schausten, and the 
academic head of this year’s program, Prof. Dr. Christiane Bongartz, we 
would like to inform you about the following Cologne Summer Schools 
program:  
 

“Cologne Summer School on Challenges and Opportunities for a 
Multilingual Society – Movement, Migration, Languages, Psychology, 

and Education” 
    

from July 23 to August 10, 2018 
 

at the University of Cologne 
 

This summer academy is designed for Bachelor’s students in their last 
semester and early-stage Master’s students participating in any study 
program in the Humanities and in Teacher Education. The course will focus 
on various aspects of a multilingual society. Details on the different topics 
can be found on the information sheet.  
 
The language of instruction will be English and 6 ECTS credit points will be 
granted for a successful participation in the summer course.  
 

Those students who will be preselected by your university (International 
Office or respective Department Coordinator) and chosen by the selection 
committee of the University of Cologne will not have to pay any tuition fees 
(grant covered by Santander Universitäten). Only travel costs to Germany, 
visa fees, insurance plan, and board have to be covered by the participants 
themselves. 
 

We would be very grateful if you could inform your students about the 
program with the help of the attached information sheet.  

 



 

― 

― 

 
Further, we very much appreciate your help by choosing three qualified can-
didates out of all interested students of your university. The preselected 
students’ names and study courses have to be sent to Victoria Busch via 
Email by March 15, 2018. Afterwards, these students will be eligible to apply 
via an online application form. 
 
The application deadline for your students is Saturday, March 31, 2018. 
 
 

Further information on the program will be published on the Cologne Summer 
Schools website at: www.colognesummerschools.uni-koeln.de in the 
beginning of 2018. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving the applications of 3 qualified students 
and to becoming their host partner university next summer! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions that may occur. 
 

 
Sincerely yours,  
 
p.p. Victoria Busch, M. A.    p.p. Dr. Jan Springob  
     
Project Coordinator    Head Team Internationalisation 
Cologne Summer Schools    Center for Teacher Education 
University of Cologne    University of Cologne   
Phone: + 49 221 470 1394    Phone: + 49 221 470 76135  
Email:v.busch@verw.uni-koeln.de  Email: jan.springob@uni-koeln.de 
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